
MUSEUM OF NEW MEXICO
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

February 21, 1938

Dear Laura
The photographs haw arrived and are hung 

and look very grand.
Do these, by any ohanoe, happen to be 

those that were shown at the Laboratory? or any par t 
of the group that were shown? Somebody was in here 
and said they thought they had seen some of them at 
the Lab, It really does not matter, but should 
like to know. I was away so much last summer and 
fall tha^t have not kept track of the exhibitions.

I shall keep these on exhibition until 
March 15th, unless you want them before that time 
and thank you very much indeed for letting me have 
them.

Sincerely,

lurator of Art Museum
Miss Laura Gilpin 
Colorado Springs , Colo


